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AAU Chancellor celebrates the UAE 50th National Day with
Engineering Students

As part of the celebrations of the UAE 50th National Day, the College of Engineering students at
Al Ain University, Abu Dhabi Campus, presented a replica copy of the Al Khaleej newspaper
issued on December 2, 1971, to the AAU Chancellor, Dr. Noor El Deen Atatreh, as a symbolic
gift that reflects pride in the establishment of the Union.

Atatreh expressed his happiness in receiving the prestigious present, which carried the most
important news of the establishment of the United Arab Emirates, and the selection of the late
Sheikh Zayed bin Sultan Al Nahyan, may God rest his soul, as President of the Federation, and
Sheikh Rashid bin Saeed bin Maktoum Al Maktoum, May God have mercy on him, as Vice
President. He emphasized the great achievements of the UAE during the 50 years since its
establishment until today, because of the wisdom and support of the wise leadership. Atatreh
supported the students to invest their skills to serve the nation and society as they are the future
generation.
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